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Askin, Tim

From: PAUL ROBERT PORTER <paul.porter@wisconsinhistory.org>
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 12:12 PM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: FW: Rear dormer omitted from application
Attachments: Detail of rear dormer WI210179-WI210180.jpg

Hi Tim, 
 
I informed him I am denying the project because of the omission of the dormer work and the materials don’t meet the 
Standards either. Please see below. Thank you again for bringing this to my attention. 
 
Hope you have a great weekend! 
 
Cheers, 
Paul 
 
Paul Porter 
Tax Credit Reviewer Eastern District 
State Historic Preservation Office 
 
Wisconsin Historical Society 
816 State St, Rm 312, Madison WI 53706 
608-264-6491 (O) 
Paul.Porter@wisconsinhistory.org 
  
Wisconsin Historical Society 
Collecting, Preserving, and Sharing Stories Since 1846 
 
During the pandemic I am working remotely and have limited phone access. I will be picking up and dropping off 
projects weekly so the turn around time for reviews may be somewhat delayed. I will do my best to serve your needs in 
a timely manner and I greatly appreciate your patience as we navigate through this difficult time. 
 

From: PAUL ROBERT PORTER  
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 11:40 AM 
To: russ@caselawfirm.com 
Subject: Rear dormer omitted from application 
 
Russ, 
 
Tim also sent me a photo of a rear dormer that you put synthetic siding on and left off your application. ALL work has to 
be reviewed and approved in order to receive the tax credits. This action is resulting in denial of your project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Porter 
Tax Credit Reviewer Eastern District 
State Historic Preservation Office 
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Wisconsin Historical Society 
816 State St, Rm 312, Madison WI 53706 
608-264-6491 (O) 
Paul.Porter@wisconsinhistory.org 
  
Wisconsin Historical Society 
Collecting, Preserving, and Sharing Stories Since 1846 
 
During the pandemic I am working remotely and have limited phone access. I will be picking up and dropping off 
projects weekly so the turn around time for reviews may be somewhat delayed. I will do my best to serve your needs in 
a timely manner and I greatly appreciate your patience as we navigate through this difficult time. 
 


